
Dear Parents and Carers,   

Illuminate Parade  

We had a lovely time last night at the Illuminate Parade.  The children and parents walked 

along Southside Street to Royal Parade with their amazing costumes.  Well done to the chil-

dren/parents/staff for the effort they made.  
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Children University Passports Graduation  
 
Well done to our children who recently attended the Children University Passport Graduation which 
was held at the University.  These pupils obtained over 100 hours.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are interested in your child joining the scheme, passports are available from the office. 
 

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal  

Thank you to everyone, we raised £140.54 

for the charity.    Well done. 

Used Stamps 

We are still collecting used stamps in the office for 

‘Lily’ (charity supporting children with mitochondrial 

disease).    Thank you.  



Important Dates 

28.11.16—PTFA AGM Meeting  

30.11.16—IEP review meetings  

06.12.16 & 07.12.16—Scholastic 
Book Fair  

09.12.16—School Disco  

15.12.16—School Fair  

19.12.16– 02.01.17—Half term  

03.01.17—Non pupil day  

04.01.17— First Day Back   

13.02.17—17.02.17—Half term  

20.02.17—First Day Back  

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 

available on our website and copies are 

available in reception. 

LIBRARY NEWS  
 
Our  Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go to http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/weston-mill  (or 
Google: Weston Mill School-Scholastic Shop) to browse the latest books and order online. For eve-
ry £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 
Please place your order online by December 5th, 2016. Free P&P if delivered to school. 
  

Exciting news!  Scholastic Book Fair coming soon!  
HALF PRICE! 

Just in time for Christmas. 
Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th December 3pm-4pm 

 

Children in Need   

What a great effort all the staff and 

children made for Children in Need 

wearing yellow/spotty mufti.   

Our donations raised over £160.00.  

The biscuit sale raised over £190.00.  

Thank you to CaterEd for supplying 

them.  

 
PTFA AGM Meeting—Monday 28th November  

 
The PTFA will be holding their annual AGM meeting 
on 28th November at 2.00pm.  Parents are invited to 
attend if they wish.   
  

School Photos—Jelly Images  

All order forms must be in school by Thursday 1st 

December.  Any received after this date will not 

be accepted.  Your actual orders are hoping to be 

back in school week commencing 12th December.   

Thank you to the PTFA for all their help with the 

school photos sessions, what a busy day they had.   

 

Parking 

Please for the safety of our children and pedestrians, 

make sure that we do not park on yellow lines or on the 

pavements outside the school.  We do have permission 

for parents to park in Oak Villa carpark in the mornings 

and at the end of the day, so please use this facility. 

Police/traffic wardens will be monitoring this situation.  

Thank you for your co-operation.    

   

http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/weston-mill
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.asme.org%2Fgetmedia%2Fc2c8ea5a-b690-4ba7-92bb-34bd1432862b%2Fbook_guide_hero_books.aspx&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.asme.org%2Fshop%2Fbooks%2Fbook-proposals&docid=icma42CP2YSrIM&tbnid=GoDRQc1PXFJb3


Message from Vicky Bishop—Family Support Worker  

'Fun with words' workshop taking place on Wednesday 7th December at 3 - 5pm. There will 

be a creche available for children aged 1-4 years on a 'first come first serve basis'. Please 

contact Vicky on 365250 to book your place.  


